
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on:Monday, August 21, 2023 10:28:45 PM
To: GMCB - Health Systems Finances<GMCB.HealthSystemsFinances@vermont.gov>; Bredice,

Tara<Tara.Bredice@vermont.gov>; LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Subject: Public Comment: Hospital Budget 2023-08-21T22:28:43Z

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.

Submit Time: 8/21/2023 10:28:43 PM

Name: Benoit Didjango
Affiliation:
Town/City:

Topic: Hospital Budget

Comment: My name is Benoit Didjango and I work in Environmental Services at UVMMC. We are obliged to
offer the hospital and the patients a clean environment and in this term we deserve good salary treatment and
good work safety! We’re asking the board to consider ensuring that the UVM Medical Center prioritizes in our
budget the most important resource; employees. We have been undervalued for too long.
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